
Thank you! 
We have concluded the planning process and look forward to 
implementing the desired improvements for G7. Your 
participation and input were critical to the success of 
finalizing this plan to improve your neighborhoods.  Please 
stay tuned to our website and sign up for email or text alerts 
for updates on our progress.

PlanG7@detroitmi.gov  

www.detroitmi.gov/G7 




